Regeneration and Planning Development Management Bryan Crystal

London Borough of Camden 13 Walham Court

Town Hall 109/111 Haverstock Hill
Judd Sreet London

London NW3 45D

WC1H 8ND

25 February 2015
Dear Mr Nelson,

Re: Application Ref: 2014/7803/P
2012/0916/P

| refer to my letter dated 10 February 2015

I made considerable reference to the ‘overshadowing’ that will be caused by the proposed wing, |
have now been made aware to ‘Right of Light’ protection in England and Wales under common law.

I have lived in Walham Court for almost 39 years which | believe entitles me to have ‘acquired’ the
Right of Light.

I believe that the proposed wing will infringe my Rights and | trust that you will take note of this
Common Law right as it applies to Walham Court when you are making your considerations.

Bryan Crystol



